[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr Mearns, 

I wrote a  post on this hydro development on Sunday http://parkswatchscotland.co.uk/2017/06/11/ledcharrie-hydro-another-plook-park/ which from the developer's perspective appears complete because there is NO equipment remaining on site.  You will see my main concern is with the failure to restore to the track but there are also other issues of concern such as the concreting of the bed of a burn.    In order that I can understand what role the Park has played so far in ensuring the conditions of the Planning Permission and Supplementary Guidance on Renewables have been met I would be grateful if you could provide me with: 

1) All the documents the developer was required to submit as part of the planning consent and the LLTNPA's response (eg whether you accepted them or not).   I believe these documents should all be available to the public on the planning portal but I understand from previous FOI responses that the current position of the LLTNPA is you will not make planning documents public unless legally obliged to do so. 

2) The dates of all monitoring visits made by LLTNPA and any reports on implementation provided by the developer. 

3) Any correspondence the LLTNPA has had with the developer about their failure to meet planning requirements. 

I look forward to your response, 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nick Kempe
